
Town of Mendon 

Board of Health 

20 Main St. Mendon 

Minutes for  

February 8, 2017 
 

Chairman Andy Fiske called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m. 
 

Present: Alan Greenberg - Vice Chairman, Tom Fichtner - BOH Member 
 

Location – Board of Health Office– 20 Main Street, Mendon, MA 01756 
 

166 Providence Street – Fred Lapham of Shea Engineering presented the project to the Board.  

The current owners will be selling the house and will need to redo the septic system.  Fred 

explained that because of restrictions on the site, they will have to request two local upgrades to 

bring the system into compliance.  The abutter was notified and did attend the meeting.  Ann 

McGreal is the abutter located at 164 Providence Street.  She voiced great concern with the leach 

field being less than 100 feet from her well.  The Board asked Missy to see if our Board of 

Health Engineer (Tom Ryder) can attend the next meeting to help address some of Ms. 

McGreal’s concerns. 
 

The Board again discussed capping tobacco permits and agreed to set a cap of 9.  They asked 

Missy to contact DJ Wilson to see what the next step will be.  Also, the Board will have Missy 

reach out to Eliot Brown regarding the incorporation of violations pertaining to cigars, as it 

relates to our Tobacco Regulations.   
 

The topic of the Food Establishment Survey was briefly discussed. Currently, there is no update 

to report.  Alan & Tom still working on a solidifying a format. 
 

The Board reviewed the Animal Inspector Max Carbone’s email outlining dog bite protocol.  

The Board requested Missy to reach out to Max to see if he can attend the next meeting. 
 

In a past meeting, the Board briefly discussed changing the Hauler Regulations.  They currently 

require haulers to submit a copy of their Haulers Permit from the town they are dumping from.  

There was consideration to do away with the requirement but the Board eventually decided to 

keep the requirement in place for the time being.   
 

Alan made a motion to approve the minutes from August 3, 2016.  Tom seconds the motion.  All 

members agree. Motion carried. 
 

Next meeting will be February 22, 2017 
 

Alan made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Tom seconds the motion.  All members agreed.  

Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m. 

 

Approved February 8, 2017 


